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IT WAS A WONDERFUL SUMMER!

  

PROGRAM UPDATE

WHAT'S NEW 
AT CPP:

 
September 11th: Workshop Day-
CPP Open to Transitioning Youth
 
 September 30th: Workshop Day-
CPP Open to Transitioning Youth
 
 October 4th: Workshop Day- CPP
Open to Transitioning Youth 
 
October 9th: Workshop Day- CPP
Open to Transitioning Youth 
 
October 11th: Workshop Day- CPP
Open to Transitioning Youth 
 
October 12th: CPP Open House 1-
3pm Wheaton Stables
 
October 24th: MCPS Transition
Fair, 6:30pm-8:30pm RMHS
 
November 27th: Workshop Day-
CPP Open to Transitioning Youth
 

We are finally headed into cooler months! Well... we think! The weather has been mighty
hot lately! Our partifcipants were busy all summer helping to keep the stables running during

the busy camp season. Making sure all of the horses are kept healthy, happy, clean, and
ready to go for the camp riders is a big job. We also helped to keep the facilities swept, ring

mucked and watered, helmets clean, and horse equipment put back in place. Our
participants handled it wonderfully!! It is a very busy time in the summer and they do a great

job keeping everything running smoothly, including keeping the vending machine well
stocked for the larger number of visitors that come in daily. We also spent days outside

riding on the trail this summer, both of which are well deserved breaks from work. We had
two wonderful summer workshop sessions in June and in August and hope to see everyone

back this fall. Check the dates to the left for our upcoming schedule through the end of
November.

 
 As we move into Fall more outdoor jobs will continue and we look forward to cooler days on
the trail! Sweeping, cleaning branches, and raking leaves will be on the daily list of chores

as well! We are also so proud to be the recipients of a Montgomery County,
County Executive Grant!! This grant is to fund a greenhouse on the property. The structure
will be ordered and erected this fall and we are so excited to have this opportunity to extend
our growing season and provide our participants another indoor work space. Be on the look

out for our resource table at upcoming fairs and our Open House. Have a wonderful Fall
season!

Jennifer Etzel




MEET VENKAT!

Venkat has been coming to CPP since we
first opened in 2014! He is an incredibly
hard worker and happy to lend a hand,

whenever he is needed. He is really good at
lifting heavy bales of hay, mucking stalls,

mending fences, sweeping, and working on
special projects. He is a friend to everyone

and we are so happy to have him at CPP.
Keep up the great wonderful work Venkat,

we are proud of you!
 
 

CPP Participant Feature

 

 
Open House

 
Come One, Come All!
Open to the Public!

When: Saturday,

 October 12th

1pm-3pm

 

Where: The Wheaton 

Park Stables

 

Address: 1101 Glenallen  Ave.

Wheaton, MD 20902

 

Join us for an afternoon at

the stables! Check out our

adult year long program and

our youth workshop program,

meet the staff, and ask

Questions about funding and

enrollment


